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Dear Y6 Parents / Carers,  
 
I’m sure you can still hardly believe that your child is nearing the end of Year 6 – and their 
time at St Paul’s! Whether they have been here since the start of their school journey, or joined 
us somewhere along the way, this is always a momentous and bittersweet time! They have so 
much to look forward to as they begin the next stage of their school career but first, we want to 
make the most of each opportunity we have left with them at St Paul’s! 
 
It has become tradition in many schools for children to have Leavers’ Hoodies to remember their 
time in primary school by. This year, we would like to place the order a little earlier so that the 
children can enjoy wearing them in school for the last few weeks of term. We are hoping for 
delivery from June 16th, which will give at least 4 full weeks of wear. In order to receive the 
hoodies that week, we will need to place all orders by Monday 19th May.  
 
The children will try on the samples that Lads and Lasses will supply in school and staff will 
record the sizes that they request. School will subsidise the cost of each child's initials being added 
to the front of their hoodie and each child’s first name will feature on the back. 
 
The cost of the hoodie, including delivery has remained at £15.99. Payment can be made in a 
number of smaller payments which we hope will assist with the cost. Please place your order, 
should your child wish to have a hoodie, by the 19th May via the Gateway app.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                  

Headteacher               
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